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Comments: Roadless rule

 

Dear sirs: I think that the Tongass National forest should be removed from the roadless rule. I have lived in

Petersburg Alaska for the last 54 years. Petersburg is in the heart of the tongass. I am an avid outdoors man and

have been here long enough to see clear cut logging slashes regrow in to harvestable timber Any road that is not

maintained is quickly reclaimed by Mother Nature With out these roads we would not have access to most of the

Tongass National Forest. Please consider removing the Tongass from the roadless rule so that future

generations can enjoy access to the forest as I have.

 

Thank you

 

Rocky Littleton.

 

Sent from my iPhone
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